From: Kimberly Shelton

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003)
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 8:31:01 PM

TO: Kelly Bacon the staff coordinator in regards to Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003) tax parcel

#295134 septic ponds in Parke Creek.

We are opposed to the septage pond at this location in the Parke Creek area. If Brown and Jackson
feel its necessary put in more poo ponds instead of using the current lagoons in use at Ryegrass then

they should put it in their own back yard. Please do not let this proposed site to be permitted.

Sage & Kimmi Shelton
sheltonfarms730@gmail.com
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